### BEARCAT PRINTS

New Manchester Elementary School PTA - October 2016

# Please plan to attend our next PTA meeting on October 3 at 6:15. The 3<sup>rd</sup> grade with be performing!

### **CALENDAR of EVENTS**

September 30-

Little Caesar Fundraiser

October 14

PTA Meeting at 6:15

3rd grade program

October 10

October 3

No School

October 27,28

Spirit Days

October 28 October 28 Pick-up for Little Caesar

Read-A-Loud

& Halloween Treats

### Fall Book Fair

Our Fall Book Fair was a huge success! Thank you to all the Book Fair volunteers! We could not do it without you.

I would like to thank everyone that donated change to the All for Books Change Week. We were able to raise \$848 for our teachers' classroom libraries.

#### THANK YOU!!

The NMES PTA would like to say a **Big Thank You** to all of those who helped donate cookies, punch or their time in helping to make our open house night a success. We

appreciate all you do and give to help make our PTA and school work as a team.

Thanks again!

Marlene Skavenski, Heidi Potts,
Jeanie Montgomery, Debbie
Richards, Brenda Provenzano, Ressa
White, Amy Patterson, Christina
Vick, Megan Truax, Bonnie Willey,
Valerie Lough, Damson Tuarez,
Sunny McCoy, Courtney Shaw,
Tiffany Warner, Tash Norton, Vicki
Snider, Lauren Warner, Holly Fish,
Christina Schlotter, Kali Lester,
Arretta Leek, Lyndsey Hawken, Ms.
Patterson, Kara Rowe, Morgan
Hoder, LeeAnn Carden, Kim Davis,
Leslie Ellek, &Mr. Taylor

# Remember to check out Tumble Books!

Tumble Books is an exciting online library. It has a wide variety of children's books and is an awesome website finding a good book to read with you child. This is a free service to our families provided by NMES and the PTA.

## BEARCAT PRINTS

New Manchester Elementary School PTA - October 2016

### www.tumblebooks.com

Username: manchesterelem

Password: books



### GFS Points Program:

For those of you who shop at Gordon Food Service in Robinson Township, the PTA is now registered for their points program. Tell your cashier you are shopping for New Manchester Elementary and we will earn points that can be used on our future purchases.



Don't forget to turn in your **Box Tops**, **Sunny D** UPCs labels.

Reminder
We are no longer collecting
Campbell Soup Labels
(Labels for Education) or
Tyson labels.

### Pop Tabs

Reminder: PTA collects these for The Ronald McDonald House. The classroom that collects the most tabs in weight will receive a treat from McDonald's in the spring.



#### RECYCLE

Please remember to recycle all of your junk mail, catalogs and magazines in the recycle bin located in the lower parking lot of NMES. Please no cardboard or phone books. This is open to the public.

### 2016-2017 PTA Officers

President...Tiffany Warner Vice President...Christina Schlotter Secretary...Bonnie Willey Treasurer...Sunny McCoy

